
 

 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2022\014 Census 2022 commences.docx 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular 014-2022 

 

                                                     03 February 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

 

SENSUS 2022 COMMENCES: 

Statistics South Africa’s nationwide population and housing census is set to take place from 3 to 28 
February 2022. 

This will be the first year where counting will happen digitally by fieldworkers or by citizen’s registering 
their information on the website themselves.  

You thus have a choice of whether you want to wait for a Stats SA Fieldworker to visit your home and 
capture your information, or whether you would like to submit your information yourself via the website. 

Households who are opting for the fieldworker option can identify these fieldworkers as true Stats SA 
Fieldworkers by the census-branded ID card printed with the Stats SA logo with their photo, name and 
unique number and the district they have been assigned to work in. 

Households can make use of the online Fieldworker Verification System, which can be accessed via: the 
Stats SA website.  Choose the online Fieldworker Verification system and search by name, surname or 
verification number.  You can also contact the call centre on 0800 110 248, to verify the legitimacy of the 
person knocking at your door. 

Should you wish to rather go on line and submit your data yourself, you can do so by visiting the below  
Website: https://getcounted.statssa.gov.za  

 

Below step by step screenshots of how to complete your information. 

Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 

 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/oV_mCY6YvJcLkAlMs0aiP0?domain=getcounted.statssa.gov.za


 

  

Landing page when logged in: 

 

Choose the option to register and get counted 

 

Pick: Dwelling unit. 

 



 

  

Complete your personal information  

 

Choose as below 

 

 



 

  

System will send you a OTP (One Time Pin) to be entered on screen 

 

You will then need to enter the address 

 

 



 

  

The system will take you a screen where you must enter the ERF number or just click on your house on the map 

behind the square. 

 

Once you have clicked on the red circle you can confirm 

 



 

  

 

 

Further questions will be asked and you need to select home as the type of structure you live in. 

 

After completion the system will give you a reference number. You can keep this to show fieldworkers 
that you have registered already. 

 

 



 

  

 


